Letter 1

Brockman, Sara - ETF

From: Wosika, Branwen L - DCF

Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 2:07 PM
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback

Subject: limited insurance choices

It truly is disheartening to see how much our health insurance choices are dropping. It seems | now have to make a
choice between keeping one doctor over another, and both have saved my life at some point. It would appear that we

are all being forced to eventually be in the high deductible plans. Is this just the way to ensure that when the state finally
goes to self-insured, there will be no complaints?

Branwen L Wosika
Licensing Specialist






